
Date: Friday 17th  March

               Morningside Newsletter

    PSHE focus this week: we try to keep each other safe

If you think that you may be eligible for free school 
meals please click here to check

Please make sure that you have the Marvellous 
Me app and that you follow us on social media:
 
                              

Twitter: @Morningside_ps

Instagram: morningside_hackney

Marvellous Me: marvellousme.com

Value of the Week: patience

Important Dates

In the News this week……….. 

Despite being a shorter week than usual for the children we 
have got lots done at Morningside. 
The support staff have been very busy collecting and organising 
more resources for our fabulous playgrounds. We are planning 
a play day for families so that you can join in and see what 
happens when there is lots of equipment mixed with some 
wonderful imaginations. Outdoor learning is very important at 
Morningside. Our picture above shows Reception children at 
Forest School learning how to be responsible citizens and 
having lots of fun at the same time. 
Today we have had fun and games celebrating Red Nose Day. 
The bake sale and donations from parents will be totalled up 
and I will let you know how much we raised as soon as possible.
The children in years 1-6 have brought home their Spelling Bee 
words to learn ready for the heats next week. Many of them 
are already planning their creations for the Easter Bonnet 
contest (these should be brought to school on Tuesday 28th 
March) and year 2 are getting ready to show parents, carers 
and friends of the school their fabulous African drumming and 
dancing skills in their performance on Wednesday 29th March 
at 9.30am. 
Have a lovely weekend

      Family Friday
Every Friday YN-3
Full STEAM Ahead

Year 5 STEM workshops
20th March

African Drumming show 
for Y2 families

29th March at 9.30am
Easter Bonnet Contest

Tuesday 28th March
Spelling Bee

Thursday 30th March
Break up for Easter
Friday 31st March 
Return to school 

17th April 
Parents’ Evening
Monday 24th April
Debate Mate Cup

28th April
Half Term 

29th May-2nd June
Break up for summer

Thurs 20th July
Return to school 

Tuesday 5th September

PLEASE NOTE THESE 
DATES TO ENSURE 
THAT YOU DO NOT 

BOOK HOLIDAYS 
DURING TERM TIME

Question of the week: What is the best book that you have ever read and why?



Our Learning this week…
Please talk 
to your 
children 
about their 
assembly 
learning this 
week

In Reception we have created some 
beautiful independent art work this 
week  

Year 4 Geographers discussing why earthquakes happen 
as part of their work on tectonic plates 

Year 3 used their scientific skills to try 
to find out if the size and shape of 
magnets affects their strength

Year 2 used Dienes to 
add 2-digit numbers by 
partitioning 

Year 5 used their knowledge 
of arrays and factors to make 
rectangles from multilink 

Year 1 were TV producers in their computing lessons this week. 
They listened to each other’s ideas and worked well as a team.






